
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M  
 
TO:  Ken Struckmeyer, Executive Secretary 
  Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 
 
FOR:  Academic Affairs Committee 
 
DATE:  7 March 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Proposal to Establish a New Prefix – SDC 
 
 
At its meeting on March 6, 2013, AAC approved the attached proposal from the 
School of Design and Construction Management to establish a new course prefix – 
SDC—which will be used for interdisciplinary courses offered within the School. 
 
AAC understands that the new prefix has support within the School.  The request 
has been reviewed by Catalog Subcommittee as well. 
 
At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective fall 
2013. 


